
Regulatory and Appeals Committee 

 

Dear Chairman and Councillors 

I would like to appeal for an extension to my vehicle DX13 OVS, Grey Vauxhall 

Zafira. 

The licence is due to expire 18th May 2024 and will be 11 years and 2 months.  The 

vehicle is in excellent condition inside and out. 

The cost of replacing vehicles with ones under 5 years old in this current financial 

climate has risen considerably. This vehicle is only just over 11 years old and has a 

lot more mileage in it for use as a taxi. 

I hope that the committee will look favourably upon my request.  

I will present my vehicle to the Licensing Officer for inspection on request so that 

they can confirm that it was in excellent physical condition.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Colin Freestone 


